
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Alan.Brandon@ghd.com"
Cc: Bernard.Bockisch@ghd.com; Zane Kurtz
Subject: RE: 088210-53 Hunt APO State #1 (1-RP-4891)
Date: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 11:30:00 AM

Mr. Brandon:
 
Thank you for the notification. Please provide the delineation data along with a scaled map as soon
as possible and I can review it immediately before remedial activities commence.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: Alan.Brandon@ghd.com [mailto:Alan.Brandon@ghd.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 11:17 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: Bernard.Bockisch@ghd.com; Zane Kurtz <Zane_Kurtz@eogresources.com>
Subject: 088210-53 Hunt APO State #1 (1-RP-4891)
 
Olivia,
 
FYI, we have been performing the assessment for this site this week and once we have delineated
the horizontal and vertical extent of contamination via laboratory analysis, we plan to excavate the
contaminated soil to four feet bgs, line the base of the excavation, and backfill.  This area is located
in the NMDOT right-of-way and we do not want to leave the excavation open any longer than
necessary due to safety concerns to vehicle traffic.
 
Thanks
_____________________
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email, including any attachments, is confidential and may be
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient please notify the sender immediately, and please
delete it; you should not copy it or use it for any purpose or disclose its contents to any other
person. GHD and its affiliates reserve the right to monitor and modify all email communications
through their networks.
_____________________
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